
 

 

 

May 19, 2020 

 

Dear Residents and Family Members –  

I was notified today that two CNA’s had been exposed to COVID-19 and have tested positive for 

the virus.  Both of these individuals are being quarantined in their home.  

We continue to have no residents or staff showing any signs or symptoms of respiratory 

distress but will inform you if anything changes. 

Please be aware that we continue to follow all CDC guidelines regarding care and are strictly 

adhering to personal protective equipment recommendations. 

As always, please feel free to contact me or Rachael McCullough, RN/DON at 508-775-6663 if 

you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
Mary E. Benoit 
Administrator 
 
Cc: Dr. Paul Bizinkauskas, Medical Director 
 


